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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96% 91% 99% 90% 98% 92% 95% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Maths Week 2023 
 

 



Birthdays  
 

Tsitsi age 8 

Madison age 11 

Eugene age 7 

Dates for your diary 
Week beginning 6 February Children’s Mental Health Week 

7 February Online Safety Day 

10 February Last Day of Term 3 

Week beginning 13 February Half Term Break  

20 February INSET Day Children not in school 

21 February First Day of Term 4 

Week beginning 27 February Book Week 

28 February—1 March Bikeability 

1 March—7 March Book fair in school 

2 March World Book Day Book Character Dress up day 

Week beginning 13 March Science Week  

31 March Last Day of Term 4 

Week beginning 3 April Spring break 

17 April First Day of Term 5 

1 May Bank Holiday 

8 May Bank Holiday King’s Coronation 

Week beginning 29 May Half term break 

Book of Excellence 
The following children received their sticker during assembly 
this morning.  

Year R   Elizabeth and Aksho 

Year 1   Elizabeth and Ryan 

Year 2   Whole class for lovely assembly 

Year 3   Gloria and Mylo 

Year 4   Charlie and Noah 

Year 5   Maia and Amelie 

Year 6   Monika and Sienna 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children received their sticker during a 
celebration assembly  

Year R  Faye 

Year 1  Alex 

Year 2  Tara 

Year 3  Daisy 

Year 4  Thomas  

Year 5  Eilis 

Year 6  Maizie 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year R  Jordan 

Year 1  Margot 

Year 2  Kayden 

Year 3  Jonathan 

Year 4  Charlie  

Year 5  Mary-Ann 

Year 6  Tobi 

WOW 

  Year 5 

Buster’s Book Club 

Year 4 

    St. Patrick 

5529 

   St. George 

4978 

St. Andrew  

5116 

St. David  

4860 

House Points 

Medway Can 
4456 minutes, a total of  386 miles. Well 
done everyone!  

Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week (6 - 12 February 2023) is Children’s 

Mental Health Week. The week is run by 

children’s mental health charity Place2Be to 

raise awareness of the importance of children and young people’s mental 

health. This year’s theme is Let’s Connect.  

A leaflet has been sent through Parentmail 'Tips for parents and 

carers' on different ways in which you can connect with your children. 

If you have any worries about your child's mental health or would like 

further support or strategies on how you can help support your child's 

mental health further, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
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